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Submission text: I live in Rosslyn and do not support Rockhampton council taking away these suburbs. Yeppoon is 
a tiwn which is growning and been made to attract tourists. These tourists would travel through Rockhampton to 
get to Yeppoon bringing spending in both the Rockhampton and Yeppoon areas. The town is becoming a beautiful 
place to live and to visit. Being so close to Rockhampton a lot of Rockhampton people frequently visit Yeppoon and 
use the facilities along the beach front. Taking away these suburbs would reduce the income on the Livingston Shire 
council. Would increase the rates of people living in the area. Would possibly increase the rents of thise families 
already struggling and would also may lead to the place being less attractive and less inviting and may lead to a drop 
in tourists which would as mentioned earlier affect business in both Rockhampton and Yeppoon. Why fix what is not 
broken. Leave it how it is 
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